
                                                                               



 



Dear Applicant 

Thank you for showing an interest in applying for the Head Teacher position at 
Scholes Village Primary School.  As chair of the Governing Body I would like to 
take this opportunity to tell you a little bit about our community. 

We are a small village location bordering 3 large metropolitan areas and enjoying 
good transport links to Bradford, Leeds, Halifax and Huddersfield whilst enjoying 
integration with the culturally diverse community of Kirklees. We have close links 
with three other nearby Primary schools in the ‘Stronger Together Partnership’ that 
enable a useful collaboration with peers who feed into the local Secondary School in 
Cleckheaton. Scholes Village Primary School is a single form entry school with a 
well-supported   nursery provision and 242 pupils on roll.  We aim for our children to 
achieve their full potentials and our academic results are significantly above national 
averages.  Additionally we have established a successful nurture provision for those 
of our children who would benefit from it. 

We pride ourselves on our school vision and our shared values, and our recent 
OFSTED inspection echoes these sentiments as we have been rated consistently 
Good. 

Our strengths lie within: 

• Our promotion of honesty, integrity and hard-work.
• Our understanding of the importance of play in KS1.
• The exceptional behaviour of our children.
• The extended learning opportunities we offer our pupils both in and outside of
the classroom.
• The broad range of experiences offered to our children though our
Enterprise focus.
• Our commitment to being an Eco-School.
• The close working partnership between our teachers, governors, parents and
local community.

Our current Head Teacher has been with us for a number of years and has 
developed and grown the school into a rich, vibrant, happy and successful 
establishment but has now decided to seek other challenges elsewhere.  We are 
therefore looking to appoint an enthusiastic, dedicated leader who will take the 
school forward building on our existing strengths, striving to continue to increase 
educational excellence and continuing to drive our nurture provision. 

The school building is modern and well maintained with extensive grounds.  The 
school is well supported by the community and staff team achieve good educational 
outcomes.  We have two Assistant Head teachers and an efficient administrative and 
buildings team.  The Governing Body knows the school well and play a supportive 
role. 

I hope that by reading the information above it has inspired you to continue 
exploring the possibility of joining us at Scholes Village Primary School.  We have 
every confidence that we will successfully recruit a Head teacher who will help us 



to continue to develop our vision to provide the best possible education for the 
benefit of our pupils, their families and our community. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Chair of Governors 
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